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Taking the 
guesswork out 

of diagnosis 

From a single urine sample the Organic Acid Test can help identify nutritional and metabolic defi-

ciencies relating to: 

 Autism Spectrum Disorders 

 Behavioural disorders in children 

 Depression 

 Cardiovascular disease  

 Anxiety 

 Insomnia 

 Chronic Fatigue 

 Multiple chemical sensitivities 

 Metabolic Syndrome Obesity 

 Intestinal disorders 

 Poor libido and fertility 

 Chronic pain and inflammation 

What is Organic Acid Testing? 

Conventional medical doctors use a full blood count (FBE), a biochemistry panel, which includes 

liver function testing, and other tests as general screening tools to help rule out health problems 

in their patients. However imbalances in the body occur well before abnormal findings are identi-

fied on routine testing. Occasionally an abnormal test will come up, however since it doesn’t fit a 

medical condition, the test is ignored and the patient continues to feel unwell. 

Organic acids are formed in various tissues or by intestinal microbes. If there is an abnormal ac-

cumulation of certain organic acids in urine this can indicate metabolic dysfunction, nutrient defi-

ciencies or microbial overgrowth in the gut. 

Abnormal levels of organic acids can be traced to inherited or acquired enzyme deficiencies, build

-up of toxins, specific nutrient deficiencies, or drug effects. Every cell is affected when a meta-

bolic pathway is interrupted. Clinical expression of these metabolic defects is unique to each indi-

vidual, determined by their genetic makeup, medical history, and recent toxin exposures.  

You just d
on’t f

eel quite rig
ht. The doctor is telling you all your tests are normal! 

It could be a nutritional or biochemical problem which normal testing will not pick up. 

This is a comprehensive yet convenient test that only requires a single urine sample, collected at 

your own home. Since it is a non-invasive test, it is ideally suited for assessing children’s under-

lying medical issues. 

Organic acid testing can indicate the functional need for specific nutrients, diet modification, an-

tioxidant protection, detoxification, and other therapies. 



What Can the Organic Acid Test Specifically Tell You? 

From a single urine specimen, the Organic Acid Test provides vital information and specific 

therapeutic options in the areas of:  

 Fatty acid utilisation 

 Carbohydrate metabolism 

 Mitochondrial dysfunction 

 Oxalate issues 

 B group vitamin sufficiency 

 Vitamin C deficiency 

 Methylation sufficiency status 

 Neurotransmitter balance 

 Oxidative damage anti-oxidant sufficiency, glutathione status 

 Detoxification capability 

 Environmental toxin exposure 

What does the test look like and how can it help you? 
 

Examples of Organic Acid Test results from patients at my clinic. 

Intestinal Microbial Overgrowth 

Yeast & Fungal Markers 
 

These markers are for 
yeast/fungal overgrowth 
in the gastrointestinal 
tract or from ingested 
yeast. 
 

Candida (Arabinose) is 
the most common 
marker, however it is 
often found together with 
other yeast markers. 
 

Treating the yeast often 
sees a significant im-
provement in symptoms. 

Please Note: Different laboratories that offer Organic Acid testing will report slightly different metabolite panels.    

Clinical picture: patient was a 4 year old autistic boy exhibiting “silly behaviour” - laughing for no apparent reason and looked like he was just “out of it”. Often 
waking at night and laughing. Antifungal treatment successfully stopped this behaviour, he was more “switched on” and focussed. 

Malabsorption and  
Bacterial Markers 

 

Metabolites are present 
where intestinal bacterial 
overgrowth is present 
and exacerbated by       
malabsorption of digested 
or undigested food. 

Clinical picture: patient was a 6 year old autistic boy exhibiting frequent loose, offensive, stools daily for most of his life. Paediatrician said that it was “just 
toddlers diarrhoea”. Correcting the gut dysbiosis normalised his stools and significantly improved his behaviour. 

HPHPA and 4-Cresol are 
markers of Clostridial 
species overgrowth. 
These by-products are 
neurotoxic to the brain 
and have been implicated 
in autism, depression, 
chronic fatigue, tic disor-
ders, etc. 



Oxalate Metabolites 

Oxalate Metabolites 
 

Elevated levels have 
been associated with 
autism, vulvar pain, 
fibromyalgia or genetic 
disease. 

Glycolytic Cycle Metabolites 

Glycolytic Cycle   
Metabolites 

 

Metabolic markers of 
the efficiency and    
function of dietary   
carbohydrate digestion. 

Krebs Cycle          
Metabolites 

 

These metabolites are 
all critical in creating 
cellular energy produc-
tion. They can be useful 
in identifying mitochon-
drial dysfunction and 
reduced glutathione 
levels. 

Krebs Cycle Metabolites 

Neurotransmitter Metabolites 

Neurotransmitter  
Metabolites 

 

Neurotransmitters are 
built from amino acids 
and co-nutrients essen-
tial to sustain sufficient 
brain chemistry. These 
metabolites are useful 
in assessing dopamine, 
norepinephrine and 
serotonin levels. The 
Quinolinic/5-HIAA ratio 
is a useful measure of 
brain neurotoxicity and 
inflammation. 

Folate Metabolism 

Pyrimidine             
Metabolites 

 

Pyrimidine metabolites  
especially uracil are 
indicators of folate   
deficiency and inflam-
mation.  Ketone and Fatty Acid Metabolism 

Ketone & Fatty Acid 
Metabolism 

 

Increased metabolites 
of ketone and fatty acid 
metabolism are often 
associated with fatigue 
and hypoglycaemia. 
Mitochondrial function 
can be affected, supple-
mentation with specific 
nutrients, like carnitine, 
can be beneficial. 



Detoxification Markers 

Indicators of            
Detoxification 

 

Markers of glutathione 
deficiency and ammonia 
excess, provide insights 
into the capacity and 
success of the body to 
process and cope with 
an increasingly toxic 
environment. 

Nutritional Markers 

Nutritional Markers 
 

These markers reflect 
the body’s need for the 
essential B group vita-
mins, vitamin C, and N-
acetylcysteine. In autistic 
children nutrients that 
are frequently low are 
vitamins B6 and C. 

Amino Acid Metabolites 

Amino Acid            
Metabolites 

  

These markers are indi-
cators of genetic inborn 
errors of metabolism. In 
some cases dietary 
supplements may be 
beneficial. Confirmation 
of some of these disor-
ders requires testing of 
plasma amino acids. 


